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FILED 3/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01393-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

FRONTIER 
Contract Management- 7979 N. Belt Line Road, MC: S1C74, Irving, TX 75038 

Frontier.com 

March 7, 2025 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: DocketNo:20250012 
Approval of an Amendment to an Interconnection Agreement between Frontier 
Florida, LLC and Peerless Network of Florida LLC. 

Dear Mr. T eitzman: 

Frontier Florida, LLC hereby requests the above Docket Number assigned to this 
Amendment to an Interconnection Agreement filing be withdrawn. After further review 
with Florida Public Service Commission staff, it was determined that this filing is a 
duplicate of a previously filed amendment. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 570-
631-6269 or theresa.moffitt@ftr.com. 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Moffitt 
Interconnection Manager 




